
Radio Wahpeton-Breckenridge LLC 

PO Box 9439 

Fargo, ND 58106 

701-356-1069 

 

 

RE: 2022 EEO Report 

 

Radio Wahpeton-Breckenridge, LLC had fewer than five employees in 2022 and is not required 

to have an EEO Report.  

 

Originally placed in the Public Inspection File on November 30th, 2022. 

 

 

  

 


